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West Dean Church of England Primary School 
West Dean, Chichester, West Sussex, PO18 ORJ 

Telephone: 01243 811247 

We do our best in all we do, with God’s love. 
 ‘Love one another. As I have loved you, so must you love one another.’  John 13 

 

Newsletter 11   22.11.24       Our overall attendance rate rose to 97% this week. Very well done everyone!  

Head Lice 

Unfortunately 
we have had 
a case of 
head lice in 
school this 

week. We advise checking 
your child’s hair regularly and 
being vigilant to this. Further 
advice on treatment of head 
lice can be found by following 
this link to the NHS website. 

Don’t forget Rev Sarah’s ‘Rectors Ramble’ which can be found at: http://thevalleyparish.org/from-the-vicar 

There was great excitement when it began snowing yesterday morning.  The children all had an 
opportunity to play outside and enjoy some very rare fun in the snow. In Forest School, the 
children added special colours to the snow covered tree trunks and designed some beautiful 
snowy artwork! 

This week we welcomed Mr Nick Matthews, headteacher 
of West Wittering, to collective worship, to share his 
experience of visiting St Paul’s School, Bo, Sierra Leone. 
Together with the church in West Wittering, Mr Matthews 
and the school have been involved in a long term project to 
build and support the school in Bo. The children were really 
interested to hear about school life for the children in Bo 
and all that Mr Matthews learnt from his experience. 

Election week in school this week.  

The children cast their votes to elect the new members of our Pupil 
Parliament (MPPs) today. Candidates have delivered their 
campaign speeches and eagerly await the results, which will be 
announced early next week. Exit polls suggest a very tight result! 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/
http://thevalleyparish.org/from-the-vicar
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We're on a mission this Christmas!  

Look what we’ve done, thank you! 

 

Thank you to everyone who joined us in  

supporting @ChiDistrictFoodbank  

Christmas Kids Lunch Packs initiative.  

We've collected an amazing amount of donations 

 to ensure no child in the Chichester District  

community goes hungry during the Christmas 
holidays.  
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Closing date for Wreath Workshop bookings — Wednesday 27th November  -  book your place now! 
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Yr R  Marley  -  for your quiet determination in your approach to 

 learning.  Well done! 

Yr 1  Dora  -  for your endless enthusiasm towards your learning.  Keep 

 it up! 

Yr 2 Ava  -  for your brilliant attitude towards your writing.  Your 

 contributions to our diary writing have been superb.  Well done! 

Yr 3 Elsie  -  for showing a determined attitude and a willingness to 

 share your ideas with your class.  

Yr 4 Indigo  -  for the joy you bring through your creative  w r i t i n g .  

 You  have carefully chosen some amazing vocabulary to 

 upgrade your writing this week. 

Yr 5  Ivy  -  for some really ‘deep thinking’  about improper fractions, 

 you persevered until that light bulb moment happened.  Well done! 

Yr 6 Jake  -  for your continued amazing readiness to learn.  You are a 

 superb role model! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

West Dean CE Primary School  

Acorn Awards 

Friday 22nd November 2024 
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Autumn Term 2024  -  Monday 2nd September (INSET) -  Friday 20th December 2024 

Half Term  -  Monday 28th October—Friday 1st November 2024 

Spring Term 2025  -  Monday 6th January (INSET)  -  Friday 4th April 

Half Term  -  Monday 17th February  -  Friday 21st February 

Summer Term 2025  -  Tuesday 22nd April  -  Friday 18th July 

Half Term  -  Monday 26th May (Bank Holiday)  -  Friday 30th May 
 

Thursday 28th November GAS Maths Investigation Morning at N Mundham (x3 Chestnut children) 

Tuesday 3rd December 1.00-3.30, SSP Small Schools Football (details to follow) 

Wednesday 4th December PTA Wreath Making Evening (see attached poster for details) 

Friday 6th December Christingle Service in School 

Friday 6th December PTA Christmas Event (details tbc) 

Tuesday 10th December Hugo Van Driel Worship 

Thursday 12th December Whole School Christmas STEM Challenge (in school) 

Thursday 12th December 1.00, CYE Assembly 

Tuesday 17th December Whole School visit to West Dean College 

Tuesday 17th December 6.00pm, Christmas Carol  Service at St Andrew’s Church, West Dean 

Wednesday 18th December Chartwells Christmas Lunch and Christmas Jumper Day 

Thursday 19th December 5.00—7.00, PTA Christmas Disco (staggered start, details 

to follow) 

 

Monday 6th January INSET—School Closed 

Tuesday 7th January Start of the Spring Term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2024/25 INSET Days 

Monday 6th January 2025 

Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

The final INSET day is still TBC, pending training availability. 

Don’t forget, we love to share special events and learning highlights 
wherever possible on Instagram. Follow us @westdeanceprimary 
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